Emeritus doctors and the future
Based on the decision of the Dean's Office of the Medical School of the University of Pécs, an Emeritus Club was founded in 2019, whose members are all emeritus and emerita professors of the Medical School, whose valuable experience and invaluable knowledge gained over many years is counted on by the Faculty.

It was in this spirit that the meeting took place on 6th September in the picturesque setting of the Research Institute of Viticulture and Enology. During the event, Dr Miklós Nyitrai, Dean of the Medical School, presented the current situation of the Faculty and its plans for the future.


